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April 17, 2020
Dear Dr. XXXXXX,  
This letter is in follow-up to a previous communications regarding your study, IRB-HSR  #xxxxx, entitled “                                                                                     .”  The following communications have been made in an attempt to schedule a post approval monitoring review with you:   xxxxxxxx.
As described in the initial notifications, this study was selected for review as part of the Post Approval Monitoring program (PAM).  This program is part of UVA’s commitment to assure human subject safety, provide education to research professionals, identify strengths and areas for improvement in policies and to enhance academic research practice at the University of Virginia. Unfortunately, the Research Compliance Monitor has not received any reply to emails or phone calls to you regarding this matter.  

 

Please note that this review is required by the IRB as part of compliance with the University’s Federal Wide Assurance Agreement and is not considered optional.  Failure to comply may result in suspension of IRB approval for this study. Therefore please contact the monitor at xxx-xxxx or by email at xxx@virginia.edu within the next 14 working days to schedule a meeting.  

Sincerely,

David J. Hudson, Ph.D.

Senior Associate Vice President for Research

University of Virginia
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